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Summary:

Kuznetsov, Razuvaev and Fedorenko report that they met with Kim Il Sung and gave him
a communication from Moscow suggesting that the naming of Gen. Nam Il as foreign
minister be postponed for the time being.
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Wilson Center Digital Archive Translation - English

SPRAVKA [Report]: No. 359 (bkh. #8265) 29.III.53

Comrades Kuznetsov, Razuvaev and Fedorenko have reported that on March 29 they
were received by Kim Il Sung in the presence of General Nam Il, that Kim Il Sung was
given the document which arrived from Moscow and that they agreed to meet again
after Kim Il Sung has familiarized himself in detail with the document.

No. 242 (iskh. No. 6277) 24.III.53 Molotov gave an order to transmit to Kim Il Sung
that Moscow advises that the decision of the question of naming Nam Il as Minister of
Foreign Affairs be postponed until Malik's arrival and that it would be good at the
present moment to be limited to the naming of a Deputy Minister of Foreign Affairs,
who would meanwhile serve as minister."


